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“Graduation is a time to celebrate new beginnings. It is warm memories of the past and big 

dreams for the future.” 

Pre-Primary graduation is an exciting milestone for children as it’s their first step towards 

a future full of hopes and possibilities. It marks a new beginning that adds new dimensions 

to their school life and the journey they begin towards knowledge and education. 

To celebrate progression and development, Pre-Primary wing of Gyan Mandir Public 

School ,NarainaVihar , New Delhi ,  celebrated Graduation Day with a lot of stage activities 

portraying yearlong learning of the Pre-Primary students. To bless students and encourage 

them to be great learners, Dr.Renu Singh, first lady of Indian Agricultural Research 

Institute and President of Nehru Experimental Centre and Pusa Institute Ladies’ 

Association graced the occasion as Chief Guest. 

The programme commenced with the lighting of lamp followed by a soulful rendition of the 

bhajan ‘Subah savere le kar tera naam prabhu’. Honourable Principal ma’am, Ms.Rajesh 

Banopreeya welcomed the august gathering.  In her address, she emphasized on the 

importance of parenting and highlighted the significance of spending quality time with 

children. Then the studentsleft everybody spell bound as they danced on the tunes of 

vibrant music. Their energetic moves coaxed the enthusiastic parents to sway to the lively 

beats. 

Then came the most important part of the celebrations i.e.Pre-Primary students walking on 

the ramp for their convocation. Their smiling faces were welcomed by rapturous applause 

from the audience as they showcased their talent. The little angels put up a great show of 

confidence and charisma. Their confidence, energy and vibrancy enthralled the audience. 

They received their graduation certificates, decked up in graduation robes and caps, from 

the honourable Chief Guest.  

The venerable Chief Guest, Dr.Renu Singh, appreciated the efforts of teachers and students 

and spoke about the role of parents in helping children bloom and grow and congratulated 

the young graduates.  

The programme concluded with the vote of thanks proposed by Ms. Kusum Sethi , the 

Supervisor of Pre-Primary Department. 

It was indeed a joyous and memorable day for not only the little ones but also a proud 

moment for the parents and the mentors. 


